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December 8, 2017 

 

Joseph M. O’Dea 

Mann Lake Holdings, LLC. 

2027 W. Colfax Avenue  

Denver, Colorado 80204 

 

RE:    M & G Pit, M-1986-079, Succession of Operators/Permit Transfer Application (SO03) 

 Notice of Receipt of Complete Application   

       

Dear Mr. O’Dea, 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received a Transfer of Minerals 

Permit and Succession of Operators application (SO03) on August 14, 2017.  Originally, the application 

was deemed incomplete.  On December 4, 2017, the Division received the documents necessary to deem 

the SO-03 application complete.  

 

In accordance with Page 6 of the application, you have waived your right to a thirty (30) day decision for 

the application.  The Division will be contacting you to coordinate an onsite inspection to allow the 

Division to calculate the required financial warranty for the site.  The Division will also review the 

engineering analysis submitted on December 4, 2017   

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 

 

ec: Joseph M. O’ Dea, jodea@ceiconstructors.com  

 Andrew Blackford, ablackford@ceiconstructors.com  

 Steve O’ Brian, Environment-inc@outdrs.net  
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